10 years of RV FlyIn at Höganäs Airfield

ESMH

  2004 RV FlyIn at Höganäs Airfield is the 10th  in a row of successful RV FlyIns hosted by NorthWest Scania AeroClub. A brief story of what we have done.

  The very first RV FlyIn 1995 took place at Siljansnäs Airfield in Dale-carlia where the annual “Kräftstjärtsvängen” is arranged. We were five RV6 and one RV4 from Sweden and two RV4s from Norway partici-pating. There were only a few more flying in Scandinavia then. 

  For 1996 we decided to move the FlyIn to Höganäs mainly to make it easier for our RV friends in England and on the Continent to be able to participate without overflying vast forested areas in mid-south Sweden.

Due to bad weather only four Swedish RV6s and one German RV4 showed up. Although six Finish builders came in a Cherokee Six to get inspiration and to take photos.

  1997 was the first truly International European RV FlyIn with RVs coming in from England, Germany, Italy, Norway and Sweden.

  A member of the Van´s staff came to the FlyIn in 1998 as their President Bill Benedict visited Europe and Höganäs.  Builders and RV pilots from all Scandinavia and many European countries came to meet him and listen to his speaches.

  1999 was the first year with really bad weather coming in during the FlyIn forcing pilots from Europe to stay two extra days waiting for suitable weather. A low level program with museum visits and Denmark ferryboat restaurant eating was quickly arranged. We saw the first visitor from Spain along with regular visitors from England, Denmark, Norway  and of course Sweden.

  The next years 2000, 2001 and 2002 saw again regular visitors and of course some new as the number of flying RVs in Europe continues to grow.

  2003 saw the so far most participants, 19 RVs coming in from Denmark, Germany, England, Holland, Norway and of course Sweden.

How many will come in 2004? More than 100 RVs are flying in Europe.






